
P R I N C I P A L ' S
M E S S A G E

Dear Wilson HS Family,

It is my pleasure to introduce a new
tradition to Wilson HS, Senior Sunrise.
On October 28th, approximately 100
seniors gathered at 6:00 a.m. at Vic
Cuccia Stadium, with a million dollar
view of LA, to see the sun come up and
see the city wake under a golden
sky.Thank you Senior Class for
sponsoring this event.
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Types of Writing Instruction

Attendance Update

On October 28th we celebrated the 50th day
of the school year.  This day gave us an
opportunity to reflect on our attendance rate. 
 30% of students have a minimum of 3
absences.  That puts them in the red band. The
goal by the end of the year is for fewer than
19% of students to be in the red band
"chronically absent."  We continue to work with
students and families to eliminate barriers to
daily school attendance.

Last week we launched the next phase in our PD plan:
Writing.  While "writing" has been a focus in our instruction,
the type of writing most prominently highlighted in our PD
plan has been "Learning Through Writing."  Now we take
the next step,  helping students "Learn to Write" in all
content areas!.  Literacy is a school-wide effort.
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"Instructional Cohesion"
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College Season



E N V I R O N M E N T
Wilson on the Road

Journalism students Jimmy
Chamorro, Elizabeth Araw, Xochi
Ortega attended Superintendent
Carvalho's Media Literacy Panel
Discussion on 10/28/22. Thank you
Ms. Quimiro for making this
possible.

DP Students visit the The Geffen
Contemporary at the Museum of
Contemporary Art (MOCA).  Thank you
Mr. Johnson, Ms. Westfall, Dr. Sheu
and Ms. Hernandez.  

AVID students
tour UC
Riverside this
past week. 
 Thank you Ms.
Camacho, Ms.
Guzman and
Ms. Dorado.
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School Experience Survey

Calling on all Wilson HS Mules to
complete the annual school experience
survey.  Last year only 55% of
Certificated and 85% of Classified
staff completed the survey.  We need
100% of staff to complete this survey
that provides valuable data for decision
making, and also, data to measure
Wilson HS against the LAUSD strategic
plan.  PLEASE CLICK THE IMAGE TO
COMPLETE THE SURVEY NOW.

The IB Profile for the month of November
is Caring.  As you craft lessons, build in
time for reflection and connection to the
IB Learner Profile.  While Caring is the
attribute for November, it is important
that students are frequently reflecting
and understand the connections
between their learning and the Learner
Profile.

If you still need posters of the IB Learner
Profile  for your classroom, please email
gxv2855@lausd.net.

https://achieve.lausd.net/Page/8397

